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Dear Parents and Carers, 

SUMMER 2 ACHIEVERS ASSEMBLY 

As we come closer to the end of term, next week is our final full week and we will be 

celebrating our last end of half term assembly on Friday 21st July.  

If your child is chosen then you should have received an email today. Please check 

your junk/spam email as in the past we have had feedback that emails sent haven’t 

been received. All assemblies will take place in the KS2 hall and all parents and carers 

should enter by the main school entrance.  

9.15-10.00am - Reception/KS1  

10.00-10.25am - Year 3/4  

10.30-10.55am - Year 5/6  

 

Our Year 6 Leavers Assembly for Year 6 parents and carers will take place on the last 

day of term, Wednesday 26th July at 9.15am.  

 

More news on the next page 

Friday 7th July  - Thursday 13th July 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 1H  KS2: 4W     

House of the Week: Lion                                    

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Noah A 1H KS2: Phoebe C 4 

Monday 10th July - Friday 14th July 

KT Zaki S    KP Jack W   RQ Harrison H-G RS Molly K          

1C Aimee T  1H Mable M  2JC Dexter B  2CS Rowan C 

3B Penelope C/Abdoulie T 3C Tylan H  4C Rio D  4W Henry N      

5G Violet M      5SR Libby L  6HT Oliver E  6M Billie C 

Pen License  

 

 

Monday 10th July - Friday 14th July 

Rec 93%, Year 1 89%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 96%, 

Year 4 97%, Year 5 98%, Year 6 95%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables  

 

Headteacher Award  



CURRICULUM DROP-INS 

A reminder, our end of term curriculum drop

-ins are taking place next week. The dates 

are as follows  

KT Tuesday 2.45-3.15pm 

KP Tuesday 2.45-3.15pm 

Rec Tuesday 3.00-3.25pm (KS1 Hall) 

Year 1 Thursday 3.00-3.25pm 

Year 2 Thursday 3.00-3.25pm 

Year 3 Thursday 3.00-3.30pm 

Year 4 Tuesday 3.00-3.30pm 

Year 5 Monday 3.00-3.30pm 

 

This is an opportunity to see some of the 

work your child has been engaged in this 

term and for them to share their learning 

with you. There is no obligation to attend but 

if you would like to then please arrive at the 

school office at the appropriate time above.  

 

There will be no Year 6 drop-in due to the 

number of Year 6 events parents and carers 

will be attending before the end of term. 

 

 

 

More news on the next page                                    



AND FINALLY.....  

Our school football teams finished 

off the season with boys and girls 

games against Hazel Grove Primary 

School. Both games were excellently 

played and the quality of football was 

very good. The boys team lost a very 

closely fought game 2-1 and the girls 

lost 4-0. However, the score line    

didn’t reflect how well the girls 

played. Well done to everyone one 

who took part and thank you to the 

parents and family members who 

have supported throughout the    

season. 

 

Have a lovely 

weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          
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